Dear Parents

Entrance to Year 3 September 2022

We are delighted to announce that we will be holding two opportunities for those parents whose child will be joining Year 3 in September 2022.

Parents who are considering sending their child to St Stephen's Infant school in Year R next September are also welcome.

There will be a Headteacher presentation at 3.15pm on Monday 6th December followed by a school tour and this will be repeated at 6pm that evening for those parents who are unable to come along in the afternoon.

This will be an opportunity to learn about life at the Junior School and what your children can look forward to in Year 3.

We hope as many of you as possible are able to make this meeting but should you still like to visit the Junior school and are unable to come on that day, please do send an email to admin@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk to let me know. It may be possible to arrange a further date if necessary.

The meetings will be held in our Year 6 block, but please do come to the Reception should you need directions or have any queries.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Dowkes School Manager